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THE FRIDAY NOTE (12TH APRIL 2024) 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
I trust everyone had a lovely Easter break last week and also Eid Mubarak to those 
members of our school community who celebrated Eid this week.  
 
Just some important information to make you all aware of as we head into next 
week. 
 
Thank you.  
 
AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS 

 
Our afterschool clubs are back in full swing from Monday 15th April. Grainne 
shared information about how to register your child for these clubs on the 
School Story on Class Dojo. Please let us know if you need any assistance with 
this.  

 
NEW PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT 
 
Our Parents’ Council have purchased new playground toys and games for our 
children to use during break and lunch times. Already these have gone down a 
treat with the children. Thank you, on behalf of the school and our pupils, to our 
Parents’ Council for this kind gesture.  
 
INFORMATION FOR NURSERY PARENTS 

 
Our Nursery children must be collected from school on Monday (15th April) at 1.15pm 
sharp. There will be no afternoon club on this day. This is to facilitate training for our 
Nursery staff which is taking place on Monday afternoon.  
 

CITY OF ARMAGH RUGBY CLUB: MINI TOUR 2024 
 
Good luck to Daniel, Markuss, Euan, Patrick, Finn and Cayden who are away 
this weekend on a P7 rugby tour to Tarragona, Spain!  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
A reminder that school will be closed on Monday 6th May and from 27th-
29th May (inclusive) for the May Bank Holidays. 
 
SAINTS AND SCHOLARS GOES COUNTRY 

 
Our Parents’ Council are busy planning an evening to 
celebrate 30 years of Saints and Scholars which will be 
taking place in The 4th Wall at the Marketplace Theatre on 
15th June. Watch this space for more details.  
 
We are currently looking for local businesses who would 
like to sponsor the event (£100) or offer a raffle prize. 
Please email saintsandscholarschoolcouncil@gmail.com 
for more information.  
 

ORIENTEERING FOR KS2 
 
The children in Key Stage 2 are looking forward to a visit from Dave 
Wiggins, our Sustrans officer, on Thursday 18th April. Dave will be 
organising orienteering sessions throughout the day for each class in KS2 
(P5-7). There will be a big focus on developing map reading skills, with 
clues and symbols to find around the school grounds. We really 
appreciate all the work that Dave and Sustrans do with us.  
 

FUNDRAISING UPDATE 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported our recent fundraising efforts. We 
raised £726.06 for Trócaire from our Easter Egg raffle and £223.60 for Reach 
Mentoring from our ‘Wear Yellow Day’.  
 
PARENTS’ COUNCIL MEETING 

 
The next meeting of the Parents’ Council will be taking place on Monday 22nd 
April at 2pm in the staff room. Everyone is welcome.  
 
 

As always, if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s 
class teacher or myself via Class Dojo. I am also outside the school each morning and afternoon 
if you need to catch me. If you have a safeguarding concern, Mrs O’Braonain (our Designated 
Teacher for Child Protection) can be contacted by email at aobraonain211@c2kni.net.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Mr A Scott-Mulholland (Principal) 
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